新型コロナウィルス対応について

新型コロナウィルス感染が新たな段階に入り、心配されている方が多いと思います。

2月27日現在、桜町教会で行われるミサや集会については、予定通りに行うことになっています。

しかし、現状は日々変化していますので、今後、各種行事等が中止になることも 予想されます。その際は、教会のホームページ、Facebook、掲示板、連絡 網等でお知らせしますので、注意して見るようにしてください。

また、教会を訪問される時は、下記内容について、ご協力をお願いします。

- ① 聖堂に入る前に、手指アルコール消毒にご協力ください。
- ② 咳エチケット(咳の出る方は、マスク着用)にご協力ください。
- ③ 集会や会議をする時は、できるだけ短時間で済ませるようにしてください。 (約30分~1時間を目安にする)

以上、ご協力をお願いします。

About Correspondence to New Coronavirus

The new coronavirus infection has entered a new stage, and many people are worried.

As of February 27, masses and gatherings held at Sakuramachi Church are to be held as scheduled.

However, since the current situation is changing daily, it is expected that various events will be canceled in the future. In that case, we will inform you on the church homepage, Facebook, bulletin board, contact network, etc. Please watch carefully.

When visiting the church, please cooperate with us regarding the following.

① Please cooperate with hand alcohol disinfection before entering the shrine.

2) Please cooperate with cough etiquette (if you have a cough, wear a mask).

③ When you hold a meeting or meeting, try to complete it as quickly as possible. (Approximately 30 minutes to 1 hour)

Thank you for your cooperation.

February 27, Sakuramachi Church Council